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On August 1, 2023, the Hotel Ramada in Dehradun hosted a dynamic International Education 

Fair organized by IDP, attracting over 250 students from Shri Guru Ram Rai University. The 

fair provided an exceptional platform for students to directly interact with representatives from 

a diverse range of international educational institutions. 

Highlights of Student Interaction: 

1. Global Insights: More than 250 students gained valuable insights into various 

international educational platforms, expanding their horizons and understanding the 

global academic landscape. 

2. Direct Engagement: Students actively engaged with representatives from renowned 

international universities and colleges, fostering direct dialogue on academic programs, 

admission procedures, and unique offerings. 

3. Personalized Guidance: One-on-one sessions allowed students to receive personalized 

guidance on course selection, admission requirements, and scholarship opportunities, 

tailored to their academic and career aspirations. 

4. Resourceful Information: Information booths equipped with brochures, prospectuses, 

and multimedia presentations provided comprehensive information, empowering 

students with detailed knowledge about their prospective institutions. 

5. Counseling Services: The fair offered counseling services, enabling students to seek 

expert advice on navigating the complexities of studying abroad, including 

understanding visa processes and exploring career pathways. 



6. Networking Opportunities: Beyond acquiring information, the event facilitated 

networking among students, creating a collaborative environment where they shared 

experiences and insights on the international education journey. 

  

 

 

The participation of Shri Guru Ram Rai University students in the IDP International Education 

Fair not only underscored their eagerness to explore global academic opportunities but also 

highlighted the university's commitment to fostering a global perspective among its student 

community. The fair was a resounding success, providing students with a unique platform to 

gain knowledge, make informed decisions, and embark on a global educational journey. 

 


